Item of information regarding Public Notice for Intent to Apply for ESSA Federal Grant
June 10, 2024

1. Background:

The Texas Education Agency requires a public meeting be held for the purpose of
providing information on the consolidated application and participation of the Federal
Grant, Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) and to get valued public input and comments
regarding content and services for the 2022-2023 school year.

2. Process:
We will post a Thought Exchange on the district’s website from June 11, 2024 until June

25, 2024 for people to provide input and comment on aspects of the ESSA programs
including student supports, staffing and professional development.

3. Fiscal Impact:
None
4. Recommendation:

None

5. Action Required:

None

6. Contact Person:

Bryan Perez



